
Hydrant Flushing 

 

The Wellston Water Department will be flushing hydrants the first and second week of May. Water 

discoloration is possible during this time, please use caution when doing laundry, cooking, and 

using water for consumption. 

  

  

We will be in the following areas during these days, but this may not limit discoloration to the 

scheduled area: 

  

Monday May 6th: North Corporation limit to intersection of 2nd Street and New York Ave. 

Tuesday May 7th: Intersection of 3rd Street and Massachusetts Ave. to 800 Block of South 

Pennsylvania Ave. 

Wednesday May 8th: 1000 Block New Hampshire Ave to the Intersection of McGhee Lane and 

Honeysuckle Lane 

Thursday May 9th: Intersection of Broadway and Lockard Lane to Intersection of Broadway and 

Michigan Ave. 

Monday May 13th: Intersection of Grady Lane and Cope Lane to Intersection of Broadway and 

Park Ave. 

Tuesday May 14th: Intersection of McGee Lane and Honeysuckle Lane to County Road 88 at 

Superior Hardwoods  

Wednesday May 15th: Cherrington Hill Reservoir at 5th Street to Intersection of #8 Pike and 

Broadway 

  

Thursday May 16th: Exline Road to Intersection of Pennsylvania Ave and 7th Street 

  

Monday May 20th and Tuesday May 21st are scheduled as make up days for any hydrants missed 

or unable to be tested during its scheduled day. The areas affected by these make up days will be 

announced as they are known. 

  

Thank you for your cooperation during this time, and please allow water to run until clear before 

attempting to use it, although discoloration should be minimal. 
 

 

 

 


